
 

 
Privacy Statement for Service Members Governed by Nuclear 
Weapons Reliability Program (PRP) 

 

 
(See NCP 660INST 5510.11D) 

The Personnel Reliability Program (PRP) is intended to ensure consistently safe performance of very sensitive duties by selected 
personnel. Consequently, personnel support facilities like this one are required to report potential threats to PRP participant’s abilities. 

     If your helper at the Center believes your reliability is diminished or seriously threatened by your  

     present behavior or conditions, he or she must inform your Certifying Officer, who is usually the  

    Commanding Officer.  Our report does not change your status; that decision is made by the Certifying  

    Officer, usually after careful review. 

Commands are often supportive of their personnel and families seeking appropriate help for their troubles.  You may want to discuss 
your circumstances within your chain of command in order to secure official support for the steps you need to take. 

 

I have read and understand the above statement regarding my privacy and Personnel Reliability Program. 

_______________ ______________________________   _____________________________ 
Date Print Name   Signature 
 
_______________ ______________________________ 
Date FFSC Witness Signature 
 

This section is from our client confidentiality policy which covers PRP: 

The conditions for decertification from the Nuclear Weapons Reliability Program can be summarized as alcohol and drug abuse, poor 
performance of duty, serious legal problems, significant personal difficulties, unacceptable traits (as substantiated by medical 
authority), and poor attitude or motivation (as contained in the PRP instruction NPC 660INST 5510.11D) Persons in this program are 
supposed to understand that they have surrendered some privacy in exchange for PRP certification. When it is necessary to question 
the current reliability of a PRP service member, the situation will be discussed with the program supervisor promptly.  If the reliability 
concern is confirmed by this discussion, the FFSP Director will be informed.  Then the assigned staff member will call the 
individual’s command to describe the relevant aspects of the situation.  If the individual was referred by the command, the referring 
individual will be called, and a form letter (following) will be sent to the Commanding Officer by the FFSP Director. If the individual 
was not command referred, the Division Officer or Executive Officer will be called, followed by a Commanding Officer form letter.  
The Officer in Charge of the reserve unit will be called.  In all instances, the FFSP Director will be informed by a memo. 

 

The letter mentioned above simply states that there appears to be a problem that may reflect negatively on reliability, that we 
encourage the command to seek further information and consultation, and that we are prepared to assist the service member, family, 
and command in any way possible. 


	Date: 
	Print Name: 
	Date_2: 


